Sent: 07 April 2015 21:39

To: Planning

Subject: Application Ref: 2014/7292/P

Attn Gideon Whittingham
East Area Team
Development Management
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street
London WC1H 8EQ

Dear Sirs

Thank you for your letter dated 20 March 2015 inviting comments on the revised proposal concerning 4 Wedderburn Road. My apoligies for being slightly late with my response. These proposals appear to always coincide with holiday periods.

I would like to object to the revised proposal.

This is essentially for the same reasons as outlined in my letter to you from 4 January 2015, which the revised proposal does not address. The proposed basement is still very large (significantly larger than the size of the house) and the questions of impact on the underground water flows/geology and neighbouring properties will continue to be unresolved. The same is true for noise and congestion.

Hence I would strongly urge you to reject this revised proposal, which appears to have caused great concern for other neighbours as well.

Kind regards

Jendrik Kurzke

Flat 4 Elim Mansions 15 Lyndhurst Gardens London NW3 5NT